
I'm writing to oppose the two suggested changes of re-routing flights from and to 
Centennial Airport over the City of Aurora area. The people who purchased homes in 
the current flight pattern of Centennial were aware of the problem.  They have been 
trying to make the Airport go away from day one and since that obviously isn't going
to happen they decide to try a new tactic.  Since this group of homeowners was able 
to close a major road leading to The Denver Tech Center, Jorden Road, They 
apparently feel they have enough power to push the third largest city in the State 
around Its time to shut these people down.  If they don't like the noise, they can 
move to quiet Aurora.  
                                                Jim Robertus, (Aurora resident for 
40 years)


